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From: Evan Mitchell
To: Public Testimony; Bunch, Eric
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 4:20:28 PM


Hello,


As a daily commuter on the bikes lanes on armour Blvd and now on Gilliam Rd, i firmly
oppose their removal as, i believe, they have saved my life. Prior to their install i navigated the
roads with vehicles and, oftentimes, i feared for my life. Having the installed separation has
been relieving for both myself and my family. 


Please do not remove them. 


-Evan Mitchell
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